
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/22/2018 12:58:29 AM

First name: Logan

Last name: Alexander

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am an avid hiker and do not own a snowmobile, but have a few friends that do. From what I've

heard from them, public lands for snowmobiling have been increasingly restricted for quite some time now. These

people have such a passion for their sport, and they are really worried that eventually they will have no place to

ride. With it being so restricted already, I don't think it's really fair to continue in this direction. Public lands should

be available for everyone to use in a responsible manner with no one group forcing another one out. What if

there were more snowmobilers than hikers and they tried to ban all non-motorized transportation? It doesn't really

seem right to me.


